
MADE A PUBLIC NOTICE EBARB WATERWORKS DISTRICT 

MINUTES FOR MEETING HELD ON MARCH 14, 2019 

Ebarb Waterworks District held its regular monthly meeting on March 14, 2019 at 5:30 P.M. at the office on hwy 191.   

President, P.M. Woods called the meeting to order. Members present were P.M. Woods, Benny Garcie, Pete Nugent, 

Robert Conyer, and Donald Garcie. Gilbert Limon, Operator/Manager, was also present. 

Benny made a motion to approve the minutes of the February 14, 2019 meeting and Robert seconded the motion. All 

were in favor. Motion passes.  

There were no guests to acknowledge.  

There was no reason to amend the agenda.  

Benny made a motion to pay the approved monthly bills and Pete seconded the motion. All were in favor. Motion 

passes. 

The attorney was not present.   

The president had nothing to report at this time.     

The operator reported that he had been gone to attend a funeral but all went well and there were no issues during 

that time.   

The contract for the land had to be extended until April 12, Dockens was still working on the survey.    

We are getting prices on the pump and drive at sra plant and we will go from there to see who we get to do it.  

We are waiting on it to dry up some for the permanent repair of the Negreet tank line and when it does we’re gonna 

get Crocker to come and do the work for us.  

There was no new business to attend to.  

Pete made a motion to adjourn the meeting and Benny seconded the motion. All were in favor. Motion passes.  


